
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

LETTER OF ACCESS DURING CURFEW 

 

DATE: January 22, 2025 

SUBJECT: LETTER OF ACCESS DURING CURFEW 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The individual possessing this letter is considered essential to operations at Tallahassee Memorial 

HealthCare (TMH). This employee will need to travel between work and home which may include travel 

during curfew imposed by individual jurisdictions. This employee will be able to provide a TMH ID badge. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support during this storm event. Should you have any questions, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at (850)408-0646. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Philip Doyle 

Chief, Public Safety and Emergency Management 

Tallahassee Memorial HealthCare 

(850)431-5184 (office) 

(850)408-0646 (cell) 

Philip.Doyle@TMH.ORG 


